
Fall Season, Week 7
What’s In My Share?

Remember to rinse your produce before use!

CSA Updates and Information
Can you believe it is the second to last week of Fall CSA?! This week, we’re featuring end of 
season peppers, potted aloe, and more! Check out the recipe list at right for some inspiration!

PICK-UP INFORMATION: Thank you for adhering to the designated pick-up time at Bittersweet 
Farms in Whitehouse from 1:00pm to 3:00pm on your chosen day. If for some reason you cannot 
pick-up your box during these designated hours, please contact us as soon as possible to 
make other arrangements. In accordance with our CSA policy, if your box is not picked up, we 
will donate it.

MARKET SHOPPING HOURS: As a reminder, you are invited to pick up your CSA share INSIDE 
the Market at Bittersweet Gardens! The Market is also open for shopping from 1:00pm-3:00pm 
if you need any additional Bittersweet produce, cookies, art, or merch!

PRODUCE THIS WINTER! CSA might be coming to an end, but for the very first time, we’re offering 
YEAR-ROUND bulk produce orders through the Market at Bittersweet Gardens! Simply call or 
e-mail Beth Kuntz-Wineland (419-875-6986 ext. 1205 or bkuntzwineland@bittersweetfarms.
org) to inquire about produce availability and to place your order. Once placed, you can pick up 
your veggies during our Market shopping hours listed above!

Bittersweet Gardens 
 CSA NEWSLETTER

Gardens Team Highlights
 
This week, we’re excited to share highlights from our front-of-house customer service 
team! First, Tom (pictured above at left) and Dan (pictured above at center) have been core 
members of the Market team since the beginning. They have both been working to develop 
their customer service skills, and they love assisting you with your CSA pick-up in the Market 
each week. In addition to assisting our CSA members, these two have also been learning to 
check out customers using the Square system in the Market. Just one more reason to make an 
additional purchase while you pick up your share this week!

Another one of our valued front-of-house team members is Matt, pictured at right below. As 
you can see, Matt takes pride in making sure the Market is squeaky clean for our CSA members 
and all of our other customers. In addition to working in the Market on-site at the Farm, Matt also 
assists with produce deliveries. He has been honing his customer service skills on the phone 
and loves calling our retail partners to inform them when they can expect their deliveries.

Finally, we want to take a moment to recognize Stacey Krohn, the staff pictured above at right. 
Stacey recently celebrated TWENTY-FIVE years at Bittersweet Farms. She has worked in many 
roles over the years, but one thing has remained the same-- her dedication, sense of humor, 
and deep connection with the participants. Join us in congratulating Stacey if you see her!

The mission of Bittersweet, Inc. is to positively impact the lives of individuals with autism and those whose lives they touch.

Banana Peppers
Green Peppers

Nasturtium Flowers
Lettuce

Potted Aloe (decorative/
medicinal)

Farm Fresh Recipe Links

Greek Tortellini Salad

Broccoli and Cheese Stuffed Peppers

Pear and Goat Cheese Salad

https://www.willcookforsmiles.com/greek-tortellini-salad/
https://spicysouthernkitchen.com/broccoli-and-cheese-stuffed-peppers/
https://www.mealswithmaggie.com/pear-and-goat-cheese-salad/

